
Supplementary Statement to Croydon Health and Wellbeing Board’s 
Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment 

Date Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment published – March 2018 

Date Supplementary Statement issued - April 2018 

The Regulations state that Supplementary Statements can provide updates to 

the Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment only in relation to changes in the 

availability of pharmaceutical services. Supplementary Statements cannot 

provide updates on pharmaceutical need: this can only be achieved through a 

review of the Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment. The following pharmaceutical 

services currently contained within the Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment have 

been identified as needing updating. This updated information supersedes some 

of the original information within the PNA and should be read in conjunction with 

that document. 

Removal from the Pharmaceutical List: 

The following pharmacies have been removed from the Pharmaceutical List for 

Croydon HWB: 

• Lloyds Pharmacy Ltd, T/A Lloyds Pharmacy, 130 Church Road, London

SE19 2NT. The pharmacy ceased provision of services from 29 January

2018

• Lloyds Pharmacy Ltd, T/A Lloyds Pharmacy, 156 Portland Road, London

SE24 4PT. The pharmacy ceased provision of services from 26 February

2018

Changes to locally commissioned services:  

The following pharmacy is now commissioned to provide NHS Health Checks: 

• Day Lewis Pharmacy, 1351 London Road, Norbury, SW16 4BE

Supplementary statement prepared by Soar Beyond Ltd and issued by: Mar 

Estupiñán, Public Health Principal.  
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